
Please ban these cruel killing contests in Oregon.  There is no justification for them and we 
need coyotes for their valuable contribution to the ecosystem. They control meta-predators and 
keep the rodent population down.  
Please end this cruel practice.  
Regards 
 
Bonnie Johnson 
1455 Woodland Dr 
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